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Our Lady of Good Counsel, Pray for us 

 

 

 

As I prepare to share with you the 
details for our May meeting, I 
can't help but reflect back on the 
year. I'm sure we all agree that 
this past year has been one we 
never could have predicted. At 
times it was challenging and 
caused me to pause and really ask 
myself about my own faith. In 
some ways I am grateful for that 
experience - the time for reflec-
tion and the decision to trust God 
more deeply. At the same time, I 
am also grateful that we are again 
able to meet in person and restore 
the sense of community we came 
to depend on in our CCW.  

We have decided for our final 
meeting of this CCW year to host 
a potluck dinner and a time to 
gather as women and socialize. 
Please join us Wed. May 19th in 
the Parish Hall at 6pm. Bring a 
dish and a friend who perhaps 
has never been to a CCW meeting. 
Or come for the first time.  

 

 

CCW Diocese         

Convention 

May 1-3, 2021 

 

 

Latest Burrowshire Podcasts with Fr. 

Blake and Brandon Vogt: 

 

 

St. Joseph and Fatherhood 

Florida, Catholicism and the Holy Acre 

 

We would love to make new 
friends. There will be no official 
meeting or speaker this month and 
we will not offer a zoom link, as we 
will be socializing and moving 
around too much to offer a virtual 
experience. We hope to see you 
and look forward to spending some 
time together. 

 

 

Please rsvp to Karen at hidden-
pinestables@yahoo.com or text 
(321) 698-3972 with what you will 
bring to share at dinner. 

 

God bless you all. 

Our Lady of Good Counsel, pray 
for us. 

St. Joseph, pray for us, 

Karen Aguilo-Seara 

A Message from our President 

Karen Aguilo-Seara 
Upcoming Event 

 

     May 19 at SIX pm

                   

Pot luck social in the 

parish hall  

6 PM 

https://burrowshirepodcast.com/st-joseph-fatherhood/
https://burrowshirepodcast.com/catholicism-florida-sacred-acre/


 

Our Lady of Good 
Counsel. 

Pray for us 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Prayer for Priests 

 

Let’s remember to pray for our priests.  
The prayer said by St. Therese of Lisieux 
is a beautiful one.  We have included it as 
a separate page so that you may print it, 
cut it out and place it where you will re-
member to say it often. 

 

 

 

 

 

Spiritual Commission 

Linda Helfeldt, Chairman 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kyle was ordained as a Transitional Deacon in April. He was the homilist in his home 
parish of Holy Name of Jesus the following day. He did well! Our CCW gifted him with a 
Blessed Our Lady of Grace statue in remembrance of his Pastoral year with us. We also 
gave him a supply of Reece's.  

Upcoming Ordinations 

Orlando Diocese has 3 Seminarians who will be ordained to the Priesthood on May 29.  

 Robert Marquez   Francisco Ojeda   Nathanael Solivan 

The Mass will be streamed- the link will be on the diocesan website. 

https://www.orlandodiocese.org 

 

Seminarian Edgar Serrano will be in priestly formation in Nebraska for the 

summer.  

May is the Anniversary of our Priest & Deacon's ordinations, also. Please 

continue to keep these men and also Lexi in your prayers.  Consider sending 

a card or short note thanking them for their ministry to all of us. 

 

St. Mary School 

Jeanne Rousseau 

St. Mary's School is excited to offer Summer Camp 2021 for our students and community. 
What a wonderful chance for our children to continue to  learn, grow and have fun in a safe 
faith filled environment. The school has asked us to help supply some of the items needed 
to make this year a huge success.  Please see attached list. All donations can be brought to 
daily mass and given to Jeanne Rousseau or you can call 321-632-1263 and we would be 
glad to pick them up. Items may also be dropped off at the early childhood building room 
202. Camp begins on June 7th and runs thru  July 23rd. We appreciate all your help and 
prayers. Please see the attached page of supply list 

 

Service Commission 

Jeanne Rousseau Chairman 

Deacon Kyle and his family  

Rosary for the End of 
Pandemic 

Pope Francis has asked 
Catholics throughout the 
world to pray a rosary 
daily throughout the 
month of May for the 
end to the Coronavirus 
pandemic.  He has asked 
us to pray it together at 
12 pm Eastern Time but 
our lady will surely be 
please with a rosary any 
time during the day if 
that is not convenient. 

Religious Life 

Joan Bergin 

Deacon Kyle with St. Mary 

CCW at Holy Name of Jesus  

https://www.orlandodiocese.org/


 

 

 

 

 

Prayer for Priests 

O Jesus, eternal Priest, 

Keep Thy priests within the shelter of 

Thy Sacred Heart, 

Where none may touch them. 

Keep unstained their anointed hands, 

Which daily touch Thy Sacred Body. 

Keep unsullied their lips, 

Daily purpled with Thy Precious Blood. 

Keep pure and unearthly their hearts, 

sealed with the sublime 

mark of Thy holy priesthood. 

Let Thy holy love surround them and 

shield them from the world’s contagion. 

Bless their labors with abundant fruit and 

may the souls to whom they minister be 

their joy and consolation, here and in 

Heaven, their beautiful and 

everlasting crown. 

Amen 

_St. Therese of Lisieux 

  



 

 

 

 

 

• Small pretzel sticks 

• Gold fish 

• Popsicles (sleeved) 

• Scrabble Cheez-its 

• Case of water (small bottles) 

• Individual bags of chips/pretzels 

• Small marshmallows 

• Starburst 

• Microwave popcorn 

• Gummy bears 

• Oreos 

• Pudding (individual) 

• Small cups 

• Clorox cleanups 

• Paper towels 

• Cheap paper plates (lg. and sm. size) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

• Paper bowls 

• Coffee filters 

• Sidewalk Chalk 

• Bubbles 

• Party size playdough 

• Cotton balls 

• Clothes pins 

• Lunch size Baggies 

• Color Markers 

• Hand soap (foam pump) 

• Straws 

• Aluminum Foil 

• Coloring Books 

Summer Camp Supply List 


